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MCPN Annual Celebrity Golf Tournament
HEALTHCARE THE FAIRWAY

" August 28, 2015

Golf TLC, Ltd.

Attn: Jonah Martinez
14611 Clay St.
Broomfield, CO 80023

Dear Jonah,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff at Metro Community Provider Network (MCPN), I
would like to thank you for your support of our 2015 Annual Golf Classic “Healthcare the
Fairway”. This letter will also serve as your official tax receipt for your sponsorship donation of
$320.00 with check numbers 7081 and 1036 on 8/11/15. Your generosity and caring have truly
made a difference assisting our efforts to provide healthcare services to the homeless, indigent,
and low-income families of the Metropolitan Denver community.

It has been a very trying time in the healthcare industry as the economic downturn leads to
budget cuts for healthcare centers such as MCPN. We are committed to doing all we can to
ensure that a “safety net” of medical care is provided to all underprivileged individuals in need,
especially as the demands for healthcare for the uninsured population of our state continue to
rise.

Please look for pictures of the 2015 MCPN Golf Classic on our website at www.mcpn.org.
We value our partnership with you in supporting healthcare for all.
Sincerely,

President and CEO, MCPN

Federal Tax I.D. #74-2477108 State Tax LD. # 98-08058-0000

The amount of the contribution that is deductible for Federal Income Tax purposes is limited to the excess of any
monetary contribution by the donor over the value of goods or services provided. Please contact your accountant or
tax preparer to determine your specific situation.
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